Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



November 2006

Dear Pastor,

Thank you for your kind prayer and financial support for another month. We are honored to labor with you in world evangelism.

We have been in meetings in South Carolina, Texas, Florida, and Ohio over the last few weeks. How good the Lord has been to lead His people in supporting missions in ever increasing amounts. It is also a joy to spend time in these conferences with families that the Lord is using in regions beyond us. With all that is going on in the world today, still there are believers surrendering to serve the Lord all over the world. Let's pray that our God will send great revival to His people so that the effort of world evangelism might continue to go out from the shores of America.

The Lord willing, we will be with the Bicha family in Grand Prairie, Alberta, Canada in December. Of course, we will be in missions conferences in a few States as well. We pray that the Lord will use us as we visit these folks, and we trust that you will pray with us as well.

We have mentioned before that we are making some changes in our ministry beginning in 2007. By 2008 we will have cut in half the number of conferences that we have been holding. The purpose for this is to spend more time with the missionaries overseas. Because of this we need to pick up some additional monthly support. Please pray with us that these supporters will come on board with us.

Darleen and I are grateful for your faithfulness to our family and ministry through the years.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone